
FAREWELL PARTY FOR MR. PETER WAWERU WHO HAS SERVED SINCE 1980: A 

VERY HUMBLE MAN WHO HAS TOUCHED MANY HEARTS  

 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2015-07-01 16:29  

 

Location / Venue:  

DEPARTMENTAL SEMINAR ROOM 

 

 

  



 

The department hed a farewell party fpr Mr. Peter Waweru, a humble man who has served in the 

department for over 30 years as the office messenger. Members contributed generously, praised 

him with touching speeches, gifts and a cake to crown the occasion. Peter .. you shall be missed.  

 


